
OKP HOLDINGS LIMITED
(Incorporated in Singapore with Registration No. 200201165G)

PROPOSED PURCHASE OF PROPERTY AT 6-8 BENNETT STREET, EAST PERTH, WESTERN
AUSTRALIA

The Board of Directors of OKP Holdings Limited (the “Company”) refers to the announcement on 7
February 2018 relating to the proposed purchase of the property at 6-8 Bennett Street, East Perth,
Western Australia. All capitalised terms herein shall bear the meanings ascribed thereto in the said
announcement.

The Proposed Purchase has been completed on 9 April 2018.

By Order of the Board

Or Toh Wat
Group Managing Director
9 April 2018


